
﻿Dear Sir/Madam
This email refers to Local plan SA32, Sainsbury’s Green Lanes 
N21 - P315 - P359 of the Enfield local plan.
I as a resident strongly oppose to this re development of this 
site.
We have supported our local store for over 20 years and 
always use its paths / natural woodland to get to the store. Over 
the years we have enjoyed the nature and meeting other local 
residents who are less fortunate in having any green space to 
their living habitat.
Building homes on this site will further more congest the 
traffic in this area even more especially with the LTN road 
closures.
As it stands Parking spaces are very limited due to the Green 
Lanes Cycle Lane and businesses are struggling as it is , the 
area is already over populated and any further real estate will 
only have an impact on our schools , surgeries and residents 
well being and safety concerns.
This should not go ahead.

Kind Regards
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